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For immediate release

TELECOM REGULATORY AUTHORITY OF INDIA

TRAI issues Advisory to All DTH Operators for Enabling Online
Payment System using BHIM/ UPI & Bharat QR code.

+Ha
New Delhi, 7 November, 2017- The Telecom Regulatory Authority of India
(TRAI) has today issued an advisory for all DTH operators for enabling online
payment system using BHIM/ UPI & Bharat QR code.

2. TRAI has issued this Advisory for enabling digital payments for
convenience to consumers as well for service providers.

3. The full text of the Advisory is available on TRAI's website
www.trai.gov.in.

4. For any clarification/ information S.K. Singhal, Advisor (B&CS) may
be contacted Tel. No,: +91-11-23221509, Fax: +91-11- 23220442,e-mail:
sksinghal@trai.cov.in.
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